 Notice of Public Hearing
The Commissioners Court of Jim Hogg County will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 14, 2022, at 9:15 am in the District Courtroom to consider a plan to continue funding the preservation and restoration of the County and District Clerk’s Records Archive and setting the Records Archival fee for both offices at $10.00 per document, and the District Clerk’s Technology Fund at $10.00, effective January 1, 2023. This Notice is being published pursuant to Texas Local Government Code, Section 118.025 (g).
Commissioners Court of Jim Hogg County

Juan Carlos Guerra, County Judge

